TOWN OF GREENVILLE

NOVEMBER MEETING AGENDA

Meeting Date: Tues. November 10th, 1998 at 7:30 PM.

- MINUTES OF September MEETING Read Outloud Post Minutes and Financial Report On Bulletin Board
- II. LEGAL MATTERS (JEF FIFER)
 A) General.
- III. PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD (To be put on the agenda, contact Town Hall at 923-9821 at least 10 days prior to the Town Board Meeting.)
 - A) Greenville Auto.
- IV. COMMITTEE REPORTS
 - A) STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur)
 - 1. Misc.
 - B) MARSHALL (David Moore)
 - 1. Misc.
 - C) PUBLIC RELATIONS (Ray Gibson)
 1. Misc.
 - D) FINACE) Jack Sprigler)
 - 1. Misc.
 - Salaries.
 - E) WATER BUSINESS.
 - 1. Misc
- V. CLAIMS FOR TOWN/ UTILITY
- VI. ADJOURNMENT:

Copied to: All board members, Legal Council, Town Hall, Clerk Treasurer, Town Marshall Faxed to: Marg Grigsby-Banner Gazette 967-3194, Ben Hershberg- Courier Journal 949-4041. Curt Vinson-Tribune

MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, November 10, 1998.

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order by Council President Ted Miller at 7:30 p.m.

Call of the roll Council members Gerald Burkhart, Ray Gibson, and Mike Receveur present and Jack Sprigler, Clerk Treasurer present.

Also attending was Utility Superintendent Gary Getrost, Office Manager Janice Gibson, Jim Ragins, and Dave Matthews.

Minutes were approved 4-0 on motion by Mike Receveur, for October 1998.

Jim Ragins advised the Council he was adding footage to the trailer he is using as an office for his car lot. This is being done to satisify the ordinance regulating tailers. The Council, by a vote of 4-0 extended his use of the trailer to June 30, 1999 on motion by Gerald Burkhart.

Ted Miller read a letter he had sent to Mr. Stacksteder regarding a septic line Stacksteder wants to run under Harrison Street. The Council previously approved this set-up.

 $\operatorname{Mr.}$ Miller requested committee reports from other members for review by the Council.

Gary Getrost apprised the Council the Stiller Road project was delayed one (1) year (2000) which could benefit the utility. He also told the Council the utility is loosing approximately 20-25 percent of water due to leaks. He said leaks are hard to find to the past weather conditions but he and Danny Cummins are making every effort to locate leaks in the system.

Council approved claims for the Town/Utility, 4-0.

Council approved the Marshal's bond 4-0.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

Ted Miller, Presiding Officer

ATTEST:

er, Clerk Treasurer

To whom it may concern.
We the Members of the Greenville Town Council has granted MR. Sheksteders request to run his Septic Line under Harrison Ave, at the rear of his property. Providing that he repairs the road and installs the line in accordance with the Greenville Water Company Stipulations.

Sincery Deal Miller Eres.